
 
 

 

Glen Allan School Council 

April 21, 2022 

Administrator’s Report 

 

1. Thank yous – Volunteers, Yearbook, Spell-a-Thon 

2. School Fees 

o (AP 505)– School Fee Consultation – Fee Submission  

 

o Increases in 2 fees – Grade 3 Field Trip and Grade 6 Activity Fee 

o Fees have been submitted to the board however the Grade 6 Activity fee 

increase was not included in the original fee submission and permission has 

since been requested to increase the fee  

3. Term 2 Report Cards 

o Any feedback? 

4. 2021-22 Updates 

o Glen and Glenda are back! The proposed courtyard work will be completed 

before the end of August as we were able to reallocate funds due to the 

council’s generous donation for chromebooks. 

o June 27 is going to be Glen Allan’s Track and Field morning. In the past GASC has 

hosted a BBQ. With restrictions lifted would GASC like to do that again. 



 

 

5. 2022-23 School Year 

o Enrollment - 315 

▪ K – 37 

▪ 1 – 37 

▪ 2 – 50 

▪ 3 – 35 

▪ 4 – 54 

▪ 5 – 45 

▪ 6 – 57 

 

o FitKids will be back. In the past GASC has supported FitKids, if possible it would 

be great to once again be supported with funds to bring in guest instructors and 

speakers. Dustine to share what’s been done in the past. 

o Setting the calendar for event dates for school use in the evenings 

▪ GASC Family Dance 

▪ Book Fair – coincides with interviews 

6. First Nations, Metis and Inuit Update 

• All classes were involved in lessons related to Learning from the Land with Jeremy on 

March 23-24.  We will be heading over to the forest with Jeremy on May 4-5.   

• Next week, Teachers will have a ½ day to grade group collaborate and will learn 

alongside Jeremy and Cheryl to further our understanding on the history and 

significance of the Treaty 6 and Metis flags, how we can let the land do the teaching, 

and integrating Indigenous Story into the classroom. 

• Treaty 6 and Metis Flag Raising will be at Central office on June 13th and then we will 

raise our flags on June 21st.   

7. Grade 6 Teambuilding and Year end field trip to Birch Bay on May 9th and scheduled for 

May 2023.  We will be having a grade 6 farewell this year- teachers are discussing and 

conversing about that now and will send out info. 

8. Dare Grad and Kindergarten Celebration will come back this year 

9. EIPS Trustee Tour – May 9, 11:15 – 12:15 

 

 

 

 


